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Westpac’s Coupa Procure to Pay transition

Rollout approach & what it means for supplier invoicing

1200 onboard All Westpac employees

onboard Coupa P2P

Key takeaways

1. As Westpac starts to roll out Coupa from February 2024, more buyers (‘requesters’) may start transacting with you via Coupa. 

2. If you receive a Purchase Order via Coupa, please issue us a corresponding invoice via the Coupa Supplier Portal. 

3. Until all of Westpac is onboard Coupa, you may continue to receive requests for goods and services via the current channels. For these 

requests, please continue to invoice us via the current channels. 

 

How to invoice during transition period

Westpac’s Coupa rollout1 plan

The information in this document is current as at November 2023. It is of high level, general nature only and intended for suppliers of Westpac Group. Westpac Group is under no obligation to procure goods or services from you as a

result of you registering for Coupa Supplier Portal. Westpac owns all of the intellectual property, including copyright in all of the content on this page. Westpac Banking Corporation ABN 33 007 457 141 AFSL and Australian credit

licence 233714.

1 Applies to Westpac’s Australian jurisdiction only. Westpac employee numbers are estimated and subject to change. 
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